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Following the tradition of recent editions of EPIA, the 2011 Portuguese  Conference on Artificial
Intelligence will be organised as a federation  of workshops. The international Artificial
Intelligence community is  invited to submit proposals of autonomous and independent
workshops  covering all areas of AI, including theoretical, philosophical,  foundational,
application-oriented, integrative, and multi-disciplinary.

  

The Conference Program Chairs will be Luis Antunes (Universidade de Lisboa) and H. Sofia
Pinto (Universidade Tecnica de Lisboa).

  

Submission of workshop proposals: January 10, 2011

  

Notification of workshop acceptance: February 1, 2011

  

Deadline for paper submission: April 5, 2011

  

Paper acceptance notifications, registration opening: June 1, 2011

  

Camera-ready papers: July 3, 2011

  

Conference: October 10-13, 2011

  

For more information visit: http://gaips.inesc-id.pt/epia2011/EPIA_2011.html
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